

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA PARIS

THE AMBASSADOR

Mr. Erik Goossens Chocolatier Goossens Isabellalei 6 2018 Antwerpen Belgium

December 16, 2015

Dear Mr. Goossens,

I sincerely thank you and your team for sending the delicious chocolates accompanied by your kind letter. Please accept my wishes for a wonderful holiday season with your loved ones and a very happy New Year as we usher in what promises to be a successful 2016.

Sincerely,

Jane D. Hartley

5124 5124



EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 2. AVENUE GABRIEL 75382 PARIS CEDEX 08. FRANCE